
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
.9/2/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08630-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 1:03 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2025 12:07 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 9:30 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; swimlab56@hotmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Lisa Bennett 
Company: Tax Payer 
Primary Phone: 8048376717 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: swimlab56@hotmail.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

We all know that the obscene upcoming FPL rate increase probably has been a done deal for years now, but it's 
just wrong. If I need something done on my property, I can't just request someone else to pay for it. And now 
with all of the "Data" centers in FL, the taxpayer is footing the bill to pay for the power and water they are 
eating up. (I wish I had those tax breaks!) It all sounds like a well-orchestrated plan. Just have the taxpayers pay 
for it whether they can afford to or not. So sad that Florida has become this. 
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